
Too Sick For School…. 
 
Children should not be in school if they have a 
temperature of 100 degrees or above. Children who 
have a contagious illness or are experiencing 
vomiting, diarrhea or other symptoms of illness that 
may prohibit active participation in school routines 
should not be in school until appropriate treatment 
is secured. Students should be free of elevated 
temperature, vomiting, and diarrhea symptoms for 
24 hours prior to their return to school. 
 
If a student has contracted a contagious disease 
and a doctor has confirmed it, please inform the 
student's teacher. Parents of other students may 
then be cautioned to watch for signs of the disease 
and help prevent its spread throughout the 
classroom. 
 
If a student develops a temperature of 100 or 
above and/or shows other symptoms of illness, 
parents will be contacted to pick him/her up. If 
the parent/guardian cannot be reached, information 
on the emergency card will be used. 
 
Heather Nistler, RN, PHN, LSN 
218.768.2111 ext. 232 
 



 
 


